
                 
August 31, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  The Preschool “Back-to-School Night” is tonight, August 31st.    

Here is the schedule for this event: 

 Parents and guardians of Preschool 3’s, please meet in the church at 6:00 

p.m. Mrs. Mitchell and the preschool staff will meet with you until 6:45 p.m. 

 Parents and guardians of Preschool 4’s, please meet in the church at 6:45 

p.m. to meet with Mrs. Mitchell and the preschool staff.   Your session will end 

at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Fall Picture Day is Tuesday, September 5th   This is for ALL students Preschool – 8th 

grade.  (These pictures are used in the school yearbook.)  It is a UNIFORM day for 

kindergarten – 8th grades.  Below is a link to pre-order your pictures. 
http://www.orderschoolportraits.com/St-Philip-Lutheran-School-C2166.aspx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Core Virtue of the Month:  “Respect & Responsibility” 

Respect is: 

 Treating others politely and kindly 

 Treating others with high regard 

 

Responsibility is: 

 Being responsible 

 Being trustworthy & accountable 

 

 

Tomorrow is 

the first Pizza 

Day of the 

year!  Enjoy! 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Good News!  We are happy to announce that the Art classes begin 

this week.  We’re so happy Mrs. Kathryn Nunes is returning as our 

teacher. She is looking forward to a wonderful year at SPLS.   

Today, August 31st we held the first fire drill of the year.  Our students all did an 

excellent job of following procedures.  We are so proud of them!  

This year the SPLS Staff will be praying specifically for our students and their 

families.  Each week we will draw the names of four students from a prayer 

box and pray for them over the course of the next week.  This week we will 

be praying for the following students: Owen (PS 3); Logan (3rd) and Calli (8th). 
 

 

http://www.orderschoolportraits.com/St-Philip-Lutheran-School-C2166.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

Drop-Off, Pick Up, and Parking Reminders:  Please obey 

the laws regarding handicapped spaces and red zones in 

the parking lot.   

 Please DO NOT stop in the red zone to drop off or to 

pick up your child.   

 Also, only park in the handicap spaces if you have 

the appropriate placard to do so. 

 Drive slowly and cautiously in the lot at all times. 

 Do not leave children unattended at any time in 

your vehicle.   

The safety of our students is our number one concern!  

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 

 
 

Chapel Update: The offerings from our 1st Quarter 

Chapel are going to support Lutheran Heritage 

Foundation. They are a mission organization that 

continues what Luther began 500 years ago: they 

translate Bible storybooks and catechisms into more 

than 80 languages of the world. These books are 

given free of charge to people searching to know 

more about the Savior. 

 

 

 

Friendly Reminder: 

NO SCHOOL on 

Monday, 

September 

4th…Labor Day 

Holiday! 

 

 

 

Join us for a fun evening with friends, snacks, 

wine,and a create-your-own-painting guided 

experience. 

Costs: 

$35   Painting only - all supplies included 

$55   Painting and light dinner with beverage 

  

 

https://lhfmissions.org/LHF-Home

